
The Sundre & District Curling Club is excited to announce an 
online 50/50 cash raffle in efforts to raise funds needed to  

upgrade our facility for wheelchair accessibility.                       
We welcomed our first wheelchair curling member to our 

club last season! We have completed an accessibility audit and 
are looking forward to getting started with this project. 

Thank you for your support! 

Ticket sales will be active until April 4th, 2025. Winner will be 

drawn that weekend. 


